
Fall is Here! Can you believe it?!!  The first month of 

school has flown by. We have an exciting and busy 

month coming up with, Fire Safety,   

 

and our Annual Fall Festival.  Keep an eye out for all 

upcoming events so you don’t miss out! 

  

Scholastic Book Fair Follow-Up  

The Scholastic Book Fair  was a HUGE 

success!  Thank you so much for participating 

in our fund raiser. We also want to give a 

special thanks to all the families who 

supported our classrooms and bought books 

from their wish lists.  We sold over $750 this 

year!  In addition, we earned over $300 in 

new books for our school! Reading is one of the 

most powerful educational tools that we can 

give our children.  We really appreciate the 

donations and support!  Again, thank you so 

much!  

 
 

. 

OCTOBER Upcoming Events: 
 

10.02.18  Charleston  Wrap – Fundraiser                               

                               Delivered  

10.5.18  Cookie Friday 

10.7-10.13 -   Fire Safety Education Week 

10.10.18 -           Fire Drill Practice around  9:15 & 

                                Fairfax County Firefighter Visit 

                                 with Engine around 9:30!  

10.08.18   Columbus Day  - Chesterbrook  

     Open  

10.08.18   Little Ceaser’s Fundraiser Kickoff 

10.18.18               Lifetouch Picture – Toddlers,   

   Beginners, Intermediate &  

   Siblings 

10.19.18  Lifetouch Pictures - Pre-K1,   

                               Pre-K2  & Am Preschool   

10.19.18  Muffins for Parents  

10.22.18              Little Ceaser’s Fundraiser - Ends  

10.31.18   Halloween,  Classroom  Parties and   

                                Halloween  Parade!  Look for  

                                 sign- ups on your child’s classroom      

                                 door soon!  

11.04.18                  Daylight Savings Time ! 

11.10.18                 ANNUAL FALL FESTIVAL &  

                                 Open House- 10:00-1:00pm 
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Thank you to all the families that sold 

Charleston Wrap Fundraiser last month!  The 

money we received will be put towards 

supplies for the classrooms!  The Miliauskas 

family in our Pre-K2 classroom and Stanmyre 

in our Intermediate classroom sold the most 

and WON a 50% off their fall Lifetouch 

Pictures!  Thank you Miliauskas & Stanmyre 

families and all others for your participation 

and always supporting our school! 

 

 

 

Fundraising Announcement 

Ancillary Schedule 

Tuesday-  Stretch-n-Grow 

Wednesday – Joy of Dance 

Friday– Soccer Shots 

 

To ensure your child does not miss their program, please have 

them dropped off by 9::30am on their respective day. 

 

Prices for the Ancillary programs are: 

Joy of Dance – $78 per month 

Joy of Dance  Tutus for Twos - $63 per month 

Stretch – n-Grow – $40 per month 

Soccer Shots– $135  9 week season  

 

 

 



Picture Day! 
Bring your child dressed their best on 

October 18th-19th.  We will be turning 

our AM Preschool room into a picture 

studio for our Toddlers, Beginners & 

intermediates on the 18th and PreK1, 

PreK2 & Am Preschool on September 

19th. 

Sibling pictures can be either day.  

Please le us know which day you prefer.  

   

    

Little Ceasars 

On October 8th  we will be starting our second 

fundraiser of the school year to provide extra 

spending for the classrooms. 

Please feel free to participate but no 

obligation is necessary.  We appreciate the 

extra support and will be making it worth your 

while by providing the top sellers  

(1st and 2nd place) 50% coupon for Lifetouch 

Pictures in October. 

 

 

 

We will be having a  Halloween Party on 

Wednesday, October 31st.  The children 

will celebrating before the parade.  There 

will be a sign up sheet on the classroom 

door soon! 

 

 

We will be having our annual Halloween 

Parade on Wednesday, October 31st. We 

will be blocking off our parking lot so the 

students can show off their costumes!  Feel 

free to send them dressed up for the day! 

The parade will start at 3:30pm sharp! 

Guests, of course, are encouraged to 

come!  

 

 

This year we are changing up our annual 

Trunk or Treat.  All of our wonderful 

classrooms will be decorating a parking 

spot outside in the parking lot with 

decorations or decorating one of their 

cars.  This will happen after our  

Halloween Parade!  This is a great 

opportunity for all of our students to 

share trick or treating with their 

Chesterbrook friends while enjoying this 

experience in a safe environment with 

parent supervision. The parking lot will 

be blocked off from the street from 2:30 – 

4:30pm and the children will go to each 

parking spot and “trick or treat.”  If any of 

the families would like to decorate their 

trunks and provide treats from their 

trunks. please let Ms. Jessica or Ms. Kirby 

know. Please no nuts!  

Trunk or Treat 

Halloween Parade 

Halloween  Party 

Our annual Fall Festival will be held on 

Saturday, November 10th  from 10am-

1pm. Similar to last year’s event, we will 

have a HUGE celebration with games, face 

painting, food, photo booth, and MORE.  

This year we are asking for your help.  
 

PUMPKIN CARVING CONTESTS 
 Join us for our Family Pumpkin Carving 

Contest in support of our Fall Festival.  To 

enter, please carve a pumpkin at home and 

label it with your family’s name on the 

bottom of the pumpkin.  Please bring your 

finished pumpkin to the lobby on Friday, 

November 9th to register.  The judging will 

take place on Saturday, November 10th  by 

our Fall Festival attendees. The top two 

winners will receive special gift basket! 
 
 




